[image: image1.png]






Dear Sir/Madam


Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended)

CONSULTATION
Address:

Camden (Buck Street) Market

192 - 198 Camden High Street

London

NW1 8QP
The Proposed Work:

Change of Use of existing container units to food & beverage use, and associated works, for a temporary period aligned with the original site planning permission 2018/3553/P dated 24/05/19.
Click here to go to Camden Planning Online Search and enter the Application Ref given above into the Application Number Search field.  You can then view the site plans and documentation.  Please note that there may be a 48 hour delay between when you receive the notification email and when the documents are available on the website.

If you wish to comment, please respond by one of these methods:

1) If you are sending only text with no formatting or attachments use the “Comment on Application” link at the top of the Case File form

2) If your response contains graphics, formatting or you want to attach a document please send your response by email to planning@camden.gov.uk within 21 days from the date of this letter.

In addition, do you know you can receive email alerts for planning and licensing applications as they happen in your local area?  If you would like to receive these please register by going through the following steps.

1) Visit www.camden.gov.uk/planning
2) Scroll down the page and click on the link ‘sign up for email alerts’

3) This page will provide you with the option to register your email address to receive email alerts for planning and licensing applications in your local area

Yours faithfully

David Fowler
Supporting Communities Directorate
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